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2022 Salmon Stock of Concern Recommendations

The Alaska Board of Fisheries (board) received reports from the Alaska Department of Fish and
Game (department) summarizing the department’s recommendations on salmon stocks of concern
for the Chignik, Alaska Peninsula, Bristol Bay, and Arctic/Yukon/Kuskokwim Management Areas.

The board finds that the following stocks be designated Stocks of Management Concern and
requests the department prepare and present draft action plans for these Stocks of Concern during
the upcoming regulatory meetings:

Nushagak River king salmon
Chignik River king salmon

In addition, the board requests the department prepare a draft action plan for Chignik River early
run sockeye salmon that was designated a Stock of Management Concern, out of cycle, earlier in
2022, to be presented during the Chignik Management Area regulatory meeting.

The board considered, but does not recommend the following stocks be designated Stocks of
Management Concern:

Nushagak River chum salmon
Chignik Management Area even-year pink salmon

Mortenson Lagoon, Thin Point Lake, and Orzinksi Lake sockeye salmon





